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May 15, 2020 

 

Ali Cheatio  

Capex Law  

P.O. Box 7358 

Dearborn, MI 48121  

agc@capexlaw.com  

 

Re: 10500 Lanark St.  
 

 

Dear Mr. Cheatio,  

 

The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (“DWSD”) has reversed the charges associated with the 

prior owner(s) for 10500 Lanark St. The total amount of the transfer, inclusive of any penalties, will 

be removed from the current owner’s active account. Please allow up to seven (7) business days to 

see these changes reflected on the account.  

 

If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact me.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jacob S. Bahri    
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